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HONORING PRICE COUNTY WWI VETERANS

SPONSORED BY PRICE COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2011
HARBOR VIEW (FORMERLY SLAT’S HARBOR)

1:00 P.M. TO 4 P.M.
The Price County Historical Society would like to invite you to participate in an event honoring the members of Price County’s Company B, 119th Machine Gun Battalion and other veterans who served in World War I.

-- The event will consist of a dedication of an expanded display of World War I artifacts to include materials donated by George and Elmer “Nappy” Martin.  George and Nappy are sons of Elmer “Slats” Martin who served in the 119th Machine Gun Battalion in WWI…and as you may know, Slats Martin was the founder of Slat’s Harbor, now known as Harbor View.
-- George and Nappy are donating several items to the Price County Historical Society that belonged to their father “Slats” Martin…and they include:

--- Photo of the 18th Separate Company in 1920 at Camp Douglas, Wisconsin. The 18th Separate Company of the Wisconsin National Guard directly succeeded Company B, 119th MG Battalion and included a large number of Price County veterans who reenlisted after WWI.

--- Artifacts from Slats Martin’s service in WWI, including his uniform blouse, helmet and service medals, including various campaign clasps and the Purple Heart.
-- Photos of other WWI Price County Veterans including Alec Peterson from Phillips and Wagner from Butternut will also be displayed, along with other WWI memorabilia.  We also encourage participants to bring any other artifacts and photos that they may have which feature members of the 119th Machine Gun Battalion or other WWI Price County veterans.
We particularly welcome members of Price County American Legion, Veterans of Foreign Wars, and AMVETS Posts and other veterans from across Price County, as well as all students and citizens interested in Price County’s military heritage.  
A special thanks to Duane Grube of Harbor View and the various other veteran’s organizations for their support for this event!

Any questions, please contact Bev Brayton 715-339-3761 or email dabkbrayton03@pctcnet.net or Glenn Brazelton 757-256-7042 or email gbraze@cox.net
